
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
November 14, 2024 
 
 
To,  
The Manager, 
Department of Corp. Services 
BSE limited 
P.J Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai- 400 001 

 
 

Ref: Scrip Code 512493 
Sub: Outcome of Board Meeting held on 14th November 2024 – Approval of Un-Audited Financial 

Results. 
 
This is to inform you that in the meeting of the Board of Directors held on Thursday, the 14th 
November 2024, the Board has approved & adopted the Standalone & Consolidated Unaudited 
Financial Results for the Quarter and Half Year ended on 30th September 2024 for the Financial Year 
ending 31st March 2025, together with Limited Review Report by Statutory Auditors.  
 
Copy of the said Results along with Limited Review Report by Statutory Auditors, pursuant to 
Regulations 33 and 52 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosures Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
is enclosed with this letter. 
 
The meeting was commenced at 17.00 Hrs. and concluded at 17.30 Hrs. 
 
Kindly take the same on your record & oblige. 
 
Thank you 
 
For Garnet International Limited 
 
 
 
Ramakant Gaggar 
Managing Director 
DIN 01019838 
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